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Greetings from your council: 

 

I hope you are all doing well and staying safe. I want to bring you up to date on what the council 

has been doing to prepare us for reopening our facilities for worship and other activities. As we 

move through this process our number one priority is your health and safety. We are following 

guidance from our Northwest Washington Synod which aligns closely with the phased approach 

mandated by our state and local governments. The council has created a framework composed 

of two documents to aid us in our decision making. One document establishes criteria which we 

will use to decide when to move forward or, if necessary, step back. The second document sets 

health and safety standards we will employ as we begin to reopen our facilities. The standards 

include cleaning and sanitation standards as well as personal protection standards which will 

initially require social distancing and face coverings. 

 

 

 

God’s peace be with you: 

 

Jack Boller, Council President 

 


